
 

 

NOTE: 

An earlier version of the October Household Survey 1996 questionnaire had incorrect FLAP 

data.  No Population Group question was indicated on this FLAP.  This was discovered by 

Cally Ardington in the Statistics Department at UCT.  DataFirst contacted Piet Alberts of 

Statistics SA, who supplied a corrected questionnaire to DataFirst. 

 

 


